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Dear Parishioner, 

Thank you for your interest in supporting our parish through the medium of a 

standing order. In this correspondence you will find the details of the two 

accounts relevant to the side of the parish in which you reside. (St. Mary’s. 

Ballerin and St. Joseph’s. Glenullin. Each side of the parish has its own separate 

accounts). The No.1 a/c is the weekly collection, and the Renovation A/c is the 

Building and Maintenance Fund). 

It is at your discretion if you wish to support one or both accounts. 

If you advance the standing order, (it can be processed on-line with your bank), 

or alternatively bring the completed mandate to your bank. We request that 

when you are issuing your instruction to the bank, that you do so with your 

personal name, in doing so we can therefore identify from whom the standing 

order has been authorised. It is with your authorisation that the standing order is 

either processed weekly or monthly. Also, you can withdraw the mandate at 

your own discretion. 

We would appreciate an acknowledgement of this transaction (by email) when 

it is activated, so that we can have a copy for the parish records. In the 

information forwarded we will require your address and telephone number. This 

information is required to ensure that you are not offered a box of envelopes 

next year.  

If your circumstances change and you wish to withdraw the mandate and 

continue with the use of envelopes, could you please contact the parish email 

address (errigalparish@gmail.com). 

If you have any further inquiries or clarification of any of the above, please 

contact either by email or telephone 29558251. 

May I thank you for your financial support of our parish in these uncertain 

times. Wishing you and your loved one’s health and wellbeing. 

Yours, sincerely, 

 

Rev. Brendan Crowley. 


